
 

 

 

 

 

Financial Support of Student-led Conferences on Pentecostalism 

 

When deemed appropriate, SPS may contribute funding to student organizations at 

colleges, universities, and seminaries in order to support the hosting of conferences related to 

Pentecostal Studies. At least one member of the requesting organization must be a member of 

SPS. SPS may at the discretion of the Executive Director in consultation with the Executive 

Committee contribute up to $1,000 per calendar year with a maximum of $500 per event (with 

these limitations to be reviewed periodically). 

Any student organization interested in receiving financial assistance for such an endeavor 

may apply via email to the Executive Director of SPS. Inclusion of the following information is 

required: 1) Name of organization, 2) Date of founding, 3) Names and contact information of 

student and faculty leadership, 4) Size of membership, 5) Name, theme and purpose of 

conference, 6) Date and location of conference, 7) Confirmed and/or invited speakers, 8) 

Amount of funding provided by your institution, 9) Anticipated budget for the conference, and 

10) Names of student members who are members of the Society for Pentecostal Studies. 

Student organizations accepting funding must agree to distribute material regarding the 

Society for Pentecostal Studies to all participants in the conference and submit a brief written 

report of the conference within three months of its conclusion. 

 


